We WILL have free ESL classes this semester! (starting January 20, 2021)
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ESL Bible study: Wednesdays 1-2pm
for Christians and non-Christians

ESL Class: Thursdays 1-2pm
all English levels welcome

If you need free babysitting for children during these classes, please contact Anne at annekbakker@gmail.com


Because of covid-19, we will practice social distancing, and clean the tables and chairs before and after class. You are also welcome to wear a facemask during class, but do not have to.


Please invite your friends and family to come too!

